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New Members 
Our newest member is Marek Patejak.  Marek was sponsored by Rich Miller.  We would like to 
welcome Marek to our membership and look forward to seeing him at club functions.     

 
Christmas Raffle 

The winners of the Christmas raffle were Dylan Phillips and Phil Willem.  The Lodge would like to 
“Thank” everyone for participating in our yearly event.   
 

By-Laws Revision 
Every five years, we are required by Grand Lodge Statutes to do a revision of our by-laws for both the 
Lodge and the Club.  At our January 5th meeting, we will be discussing some of these required 
changes.  Then at our January 19th meeting, we are hoping to make a motion to approve the 
amendments, with a vote to approve the by-laws at our February 2nd meeting.  We encourage any 
active member to attend these meetings, because these by-laws, if approved, will be the rules of the 
Lodge for the next five years.      

 
 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
10th Dan Cahill                                                                                                            12th Bill Harrington           
15th Theresa Daves                                                                                               15th Nelson Showalter           
16th Charles Higgins, PER                                                                        23rd Larry Beck, PER, Trustee           
27th Shannon Wilson                                                                                                      
 

JANUARY 12TH WORKSESSION  
THURSDAY, JANUARY 12TH AT 7:00PM 

 

If you would like to help with planning the year events for our Elks Lodge, come and join us on 
Thursday, January 12th at 7:00 PM. This will include working on a full calendar for our Elks year  
(April 1, 2012 to March 31, 2013). Calendars will be made for all members to keep so they will  
have a heads up on the old and new events that have been planned for our lodge. Questions, please 
call Dana Johnston at 319.752.1155 x 202 or email at dana.johnston@drakehs.com.  

Any new ideas are welcome! 
 

JANUARY 13TH DINNER  
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 

 

On Friday the 13th we will be serving fried chicken prepared by Chef Denny Brown.  Please plan to 
attend and bring a prospective new member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to 
attend, please call in a reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered 
dish is always appreciated.   
 
 


